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SUPERVISORS OF CHECKLIST (SoC) MINUTES 
Hooksett Town Municipal Building  

Tuesday, January 22, 2013 at 6:30 to 7:30 p.m.  

MANDATORY SESSION  

Meeting posted  

 

ATTENDANCE 
 

Mike Horne,  Chairman, Sally Humphries and Bob Ehlers  

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

 

 The minutes of the meeting of  October 27, 2012, were unanimously approved with amendments 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

 - Redistricting -- discussion and meeting scheduled for Monday, January 28, to finalize new 

districts and means of publicizing them. Mike to attend Town Council on January 23 to answer 

questions from Council.   

 

- November 6th election... Based on 987 new registers on election day and the over 7000 voters 

(approximately 80% turnout), future Presidential elections should plan for as many as 20 

volunteers to help the Supervisors.  The process in November 2012 went well because of last 

minute volunteers, including ballot clerks who gave assistance.  

 

The Attorney General is investigating one voter who registered mistakenly to vote in Hooksett. 

Clarification is being sought for other voters, per letters sent since the election. 

 

2013-2014 budget is in progress under the guidance of the Town Moderator as Chairman of the 

Board of Elections. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Mike Horne to be reimbursed for $9.00 in postage for letters mailed to verify voters. 

 

February 8 is the School Deliberative Session, and March 12 is the School Election.  

April 6 is the Deliberative Session for Town Meeting, and May 14 is the Town Election.  

 

Redistricting should happen no later than March 26, when the filing period for Town Election 

begins.  

 

Mike Horne to send out letters regarding voters moving into Hooksett from other states. 

 

Patricia Demers purchased a copy of the Check List in January 2013. 

 

VOTER REGISTRATIONS AND CHANGES 

 

  - Approved removal of  344 voters who moved from Hooksett to other towns 

  - Approved 9 voters Pending Supervisor Approval  
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  - Approved 2 voters in status of pending removal  

   

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:55 p.m. by a unanimous vote. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Sally Humphries 

 Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


